
What we heard: 
Community Safety Town Hall

How we informed

11 social media posts
across 4 platforms (53,335 impressions)

170 radio ads 
on 4 stations 1 print ad in the 

Prince George Citizen

1 digital 
newsletter

116 web page 
visits

16
informational 
posters 
created

+ Media release sent 
to over 900 subscribers

Email invites sent
to user groups

220
people attended
the town hall



What we heard:

Questions by topic:
Discussed during the event
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Community Safety Town Hall

40 feedback forms

20 emails sent to 
getinvolved@princegeorge.ca

94 questions submitted through the Slido app

43 questions/comments answered on the night



Questions by topic:
Feedback forms

Unanswered Slido questions and comments
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“During  the presentation, the City's role as an advocate was highlighted.

There are a variety of community organizations (Connective, St. Vincent, etc.)

who provide services. How does the city support community organizations /

non-profits which provide services to unhoused residents?” 

The most common themes:
Questions and comments around housing, encampments, air

quality and fires were the most common themes from the night.

Here’s a snapshot:

“If everything goes as planned, how do you expect to clear the encampment

after an injunction when the city has made the same site as an overnight

camping area under the Parks and Open Spaces bylaw?  Will the bylaw be

amended at the same time to remove that designation?”

“We had a business in the downtown area for 16 years but chose to

relocate our business at the end of our lease in 2022 due to safety

issues in the downtown.  What will the City and partners be doing

immediately to address the safety issues in Prince George, but in

particular the downtown?”

Has the City considered public washrooms in the downtown area? Ones that

are sturdy, clean, heated and wheelchair accessible?
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What’s next?

We have created a webpage for all information related to the Community Safety Town Hall:

getinvolved.princegeorge.ca/community-safety-town-hall

You can still provide your input by emailing us: 

getinvolved@princegeorge.ca.

The webpage includes links to informational posters presented by the City of Prince George

and BC Housing at the Community Safety Town Hall.

We will answer the frequently asked questions that we didn't get to answer at the meeting

and upload them to this webpage. 

http://getinvolved.princegeorge.ca/community-safety-town-hall
mailto:mailto:getinvolved@princegeorge.ca

